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JUL 13 1984

Docket No. 50-219
License No. DPR-16

GPU Nuclear Corporation
ATTN: Mr. P. B. Fiedler

Vice President and Director
Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station
P. O. Box 388
Forked River, NJ 08731

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection Report No. 50-219/84-05

This refers to your letter dated May 24, 1984, in response to our letterdated April 12, 1984.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection ofyour licensed program.

| Your cooperation with us is appreciated.
I

i
Sincerely,

(Y k Y ' '

R.1] ELL /4hY
rr' Thomas T. Martin, Director,

Division of Engineering and
Technical Programs

cc:
M. Laggart, BWR Licensing Manager
Licensing Manager, Oyster Creek
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New Jersey
W. Gamill, METV/NRR
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GPU Nuclear Corporation 2

JUL 181984

bec:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Senior Operations Officer
Section Chief, DPRP
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